Athletic Council Meeting November 14, 2007 – Agenda item 13.0
SECTION VI POST-SEASON REPORT

TRACK & FIELD 2007
Chairpersons: Paul Ksionzyk (B), Walt McLughlin (G)

1. A preseason meeting with the committee was held on November 29, 2006 at Lancaster to discuss the venue for 2007, rules changes, qualifying standards, order of events, and state meet procedures.  Starpoint was selected as the 2007 site for the Section VI Track & Field Championships.

2. The 2007 Section VI Track & Field Championships were held on May 25th and May 26th at Starpoint High School.  Tom Sarkovics (AD) and the Starpoint staff did an excellent job.  The venue was great and the competition was outstanding.  Gate receipts, t-shirt sales and program sales were good.

3. The 2007 State Track & Field Championships were held at Dietz Stadium, Kingston on June 1st and 2nd.  We had 112 athletes and 12 chaperones travel to the State Meet.  The weather was very hot, but the athletes represented Section VI as true winners on the track and off.  Section VI had a very good showing at the State Track & Field Meet. 

4. Next year (2008) we will be hosting the State Track & Field Championships at the University of Buffalo.
5. A tentative pre-season meeting for 2008 is being set up for Nov. 28th at East Aurora at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Oct. 24, 2007

Walt McLaughlin – Girls Chairman

Paul Ksionzyk – Boys Chairman

